Renters’ Rebate Applicant:

The CT Office of Policy and Management (OPM) would like to make you aware of
some important issues concerning the Renters’ Rebate Program:

¢ Rebate checks will be sent out NO EARLIER THAN November 30, 2024, Your check should arrive
by December 20, 2024. Please DO NOT CALL looking for your check before December 20, 2024.

» If you move after applying for the Renters’ Rebate and your current mailing address is different
from the mailing address on your application please contact the person or place where you
applied for the Renters’ Rebate. You may notreceive your Rebate check if we do not have your
current mailing address.

« Rebate recipients do not receive their checks all at the same time. Someone you know may
receive their check before or after you do depending on when the check is mailed out.

¢ The amount of the rebate you receive may not be the same as the amount calculated on your
application if you received cash assistance from the Connecticut Department of Soctal
Services (DSS) in the year 2023. Applicants will have their Renters’ Rebate reduced based on
their amount of DSS assistance. Contact your DSS case worker for details about your DSS
assistance amount.

« If you applied for and received HOMEOWNERS' PROPERTY TAX RELIEF BENEFITS you are NOT
entitled to a Renters' Rebate.

« If you receive your Rebate check and lose it please notify us about the lost check immediately.
We cannot start a trace for the lost check until thirty (30) days after the day you notify us.

+ Legislotion passed in the 2016 session allowing for the reduction of renters rebate grants if
claims exceed what is provided in the state budget for the program. THEREFORE, THE

ESTIMATED CALCULATED GRANT SHOWN ON YOUR APPLICATION MAY BE SUBJECT TO
REDUCTION.

If you should have any questions, you may contact OPM at (860) 418-6377 or Toll Free at 800-617-
8889. However, please wait until December 20, 2024 before calling.
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